
  
    
 

 

 
November 9, 2010 

Health Care Reform Year-End Action Items 

As year-end quickly approaches, plan sponsors of group health 
plans have several action items to complete.  The Patient 
Protection and Affordable Care Act (as amended by the Health 
Care and Education Reconciliation Act) (“PPACA”) imposes various 
new coverage and reporting requirements on both fully-insured and 
self-insured group health plans, many of which become effective 
January 1, 2011 for calendar year group health plans.  As such, all 
group health plans will need to implement year-end plan changes 
and certain amendments, as well as issue new notices to 
participants and beneficiaries.   

Plan sponsors must review their plans and finalize decisions with 
respect to grandfathered status, which will dictate plan design 
changes and follow-up notice requirements to plan participants and 
beneficiaries.  If group health plans qualify as “mini med” plans, sponsors must determine whether 
it will apply for a waiver of the restricted annual limits for 2011.  Finally, plan sponsors must adopt 
timely amendments to implement the necessary health care reform changes. 

To read more about the numerous health care reform changes see our alert dated March 30, 2010.   

For assistance with your group health plan year-end compliance requirements, or if you have 
questions about any other employee benefit matters, please contact a member of our Benefits Law 
Group. 
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Holland & Hart is the largest law 
firm based in the Rocky Mountain 
West, providing a complete range 
of legal services to a diverse 
group of commercial and 
individual clients. 
 
The firm offers an extensive 
network of legal talent and 
resources equipped to assist 
businesses in every stage of 
development, and in all facets of 
the law.  
 
For more information, visit the 
Holland & Hart web site at 
www.hollandhart.com. 
 

http://www.hollandhart.com/newsitem.cfm?ID=1643�


  
    
 

 

  

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

This alert is designed to provide general information on pertinent legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes only. 
They do not constitute legal advice nor do they necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys other than the author. This 

alert is not intended to create an attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. If you have specific questions as to the 
application of the law to your activities, you should seek the advice of your legal counsel. 
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